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Friday, February 9, 2018

February 12
Spring Sports Mtg.
February 15
Open House 10:30 am
Open House   6:30 pm
February 16
K-12 Jean Day
Red Cross Blood Drive
February 17
9-12 Winter 
Homecoming Dance
February 20
Senior Trip Meeting
February 22
K-4 Fine Arts Night
March 8
Open House  6:30 pm
March 9
Knights’ Night Out
March 10
Math Competition 
2nd - 6th grade
March 12
Educational Apparel
Uniform Sale
March 16
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day 
March 22, 23, 24
The Music Man
March 28
Shadow Day
March 29 - April 4
Easter Break

Please plan to attend the Knights’ Night Out Carnival on 
Friday, March 9th.   It is a night of games, bounce houses, 
sno-cones, laser tag and, of course, silent auction and teacher 
basket drawings!  The teacher basket include gift cards, 
Disney, book nook, cooking, OSU, coffee, and getting ready 
for college! If you’d like to help, email Heather Keener at 
hkeener@fcaknights.us or sign up in the foyer!  

Knights’ Night Out

K-4 Fine Arts Night
The Fine Arts Department will be presenting Movin’ in the 
Right Direction on Thursday, February 22nd at 7:00 pm.  
Elementary artwork will be on display and third through 
fifth grade elementary strings students will provide the 
prelude music.

March 22, 23, 24 
7:00 pm

Math Competition in March
The Fairfield County Math Competition for 2nd - 6th grade 
is the Senior Project of Sydney Rauch. It will take place 
Saturday, March 10th from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. with lunch 
included in registration fee. Registration forms are located 
outside the elementary office and must be submitted to the 
elementary office by March 3rd to participate. Email 
Sydney Rauch at 18srauch@fcaknights.us for more 
information.

PLEASE UPDATE YOUR CALENDAR!
The Knights’ Night Out Carnival will now be taking place on Friday, March 9th.
The Music Man will now be presented on March 22nd, 23rd and 24th at 7:00 pm.

Do you have a friend or family member considering sending 
their child to FCA?  Families may register online for their 
child to attend a school-wide Shadow Day on Wednesday, 
March 28th.  Please feel free to contact Kara Stephens in the 
Admissions Office for more information. 

Shadow Day at FCA
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FCA has scheduled several open houses for the upcoming 
school year. On February 15th, there will be two open 
house opportunities at 10:30 am and 6:30 pm. Although the 
meetings will have a kindergarten focus, all grades are 
welcome. If you are aware of anyone who would like more 
information about FCA, please invite them to an upcoming 
open house.

Open House


